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Beachwood Breeze

     



P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245
Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
                             May 2014
 Welcome to Beachwood
  If you have recently moved into the subdivision, welcome to Beachwood.  To learn more there is a link for information on 
  Beachwood at www.neighborhoodlink.com (Free HOA websites); 1) Find Neighborhoods & Organization- type in Beachwood 
  Civic Association then click Search.   We are also on Facebook under Beachwood Neighborhood.  The officers of the BCA 

  welcome ideas and input on making improvements to the subdivision.  We can all work towards making our neighborhood a

  better place to live.  Also, THANK YOU for taking time to read the monthly newsletter!

                 Beachwood Civic Assoc. Membership Drive
     There are 328 homes in this subdivision and the goal is to have a minimum of 100 memberships to cover annual 
     expenses.  The yearly dues are $25.00 payable to the “Beachwood Civic Association”.  All the funds collected during 
     the yearly membership drive go towards paying for: JEA monthly bills, light bulbs and repair of flood lights, 
    Peninsular Pest Control spraying to keep weeds out of the two medians, mulch for the medians, copy costs of 
    printing the newsletter, etc.  Simply fill out the bottom portion and use the attached pre-addressed envelope. or 
    bring the form below and membership dues to the next BCA meeting.  
Annual Yard Sales
  The annual spring yard sales on April 28, 2014 was a success.  The weather was beautiful and a good number of residents
  participated in the event.  Remember, the cost of advertising the event in the Florida Times Union was paid for with funds
  raised in the civic association membership drive.
 



     Beachwood Center Has Been Open
                                       
       For Two Years As of April 28th
 River Region Human Services (RRHS) has been helpful with the following items during the last two years:
· The after school enrollment is now up to 32;

· Free bus passes for one day are available at the center;

· Financial assistance with utility bill for those who quality – call Mr. Frank Emanuel at 904/928-1213 to make an appointment.;

· Three computer stations are open for use by residents living in Beachwood;
· Activities on Wednesdays from 9:00-noon for seniors (age 55 +).  For more details, call Ms. Alicia Simpson, Director of Nursing and Elderly Services for (RRHS) at 904/899-6300 ext. 4224 or email asimpson@rrhs.org 
· Summer camp news has not been finalized.




          Free Summer Lunch Program
 The City of Jacksonville will sponsor a free summer lunch session which will begin June 9, 2014 at the Beachwood 

  Apartments.  It is offered to any child/teen under the age of 18.  The sessions are: 11:00 a.m. for lunch and snack time 

  will begin at 2:00 p.m.  Please remember adult supervision is requested while the children are participating in the program. 

  If you would like additional information, call the Beachwood Apartments office at 904/641-0912.


                    Free Computer Classes At Pablo Creek Regional Library

The Jacksonville Public Libraries offers free computer classes.  To check out the list of classes go to http://jpl.coj.net, then
click on Computer Classes, under E-Services click on Class Catalog, then the click on the blue bar to the right that reads 
Class Schedules by Locations and Topic.  The Pablo Creek Regional Library is located at 13295 Beach Blvd (east of Kernan). 
If you would like more information, the telephone number is 904/992-7101.  
 


      Next Civic Meeting – Tuesday, May 20th at 7:30 pm 

         at Community Center, 11758 Marina Drive (turn right off Beachwood Blvd.)
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    Resident: ______________________________________________________________________   

    Address _____________________________________________________________________________  

                  _____________________________________________________________________________ 

    Amount  $ ___________________ 





Thank You in advance for making a difference!
